
  

NORTHERN CALIFORNIA PIPE TRADES  
TRUST UNDS FOR UA LOCAL 342 
 

BENEFIT INSIGHT 

Phone: (925) 356-8921             Fax: (925) 356-8938             Email: tfo@ncpttf.com             Website: www.ncpttf.com 

Pension Pre-Retirement Workshop 
Wednesday, October 15th, 5pm 

Supplemental 401(k) Retirement Workshop 
Tuesday, September 9th, 5pm 

Wednesday, November 12th, 5pm 

 Next Upcoming Educational Workshops 

Workshops are currently scheduled via ZOOM webinar and registration is required.  
Check our website (www.ncpttf.com) for updated information on upcoming workshops. 

TRUST FUND WORD OF THE MONTH 

Health Reimbursement Account (HRA) 
HRA is an employer and participant funded account.  This account is setup on your  

behalf, allowing you to use the HRA money to pay for “qualifying” medical expenses.  A 

HRA “Benny Card” is used in the form of a debit/credit card allowing you to directly pay 

for medical expenses such as co-pays and prescriptions at the point of sale.  In addition, 

your HRA can be used for reimbursement (through paper claims) allowing you to be  

refunded in the event you did not use your “Benny Card”.    

How Do I Change My Address with the Trust Fund Office? 

In order to change your address: 

• Enrolled in a Plan:  Fill out a new Enrollment /Change Form 

• Not Enrolled in a Plan:  Fill out a Change Request Form 

• Forms can be found on our website (www.ncpttf.com).  The Enrollment/

Change Form will need to be completed in it’s entirety; including listing all  

      dependents, the new address, signed, and dated. 

• We CANNOT take address changes over the phone due to the risk of fraud.  

Please note that in order change your address with Local 342, you need to  

       contact the L342 Business Office separately at 925-686-5880. 

Who is My Beneficiary? 

 

If you are unsure of who your designated beneficiary is or have not designated a 

beneficiary, we recommend filling out a Beneficiary Designation Form and  

submitting the original Form to the Trust Fund Office.  We strongly suggest that 

you make a copy of the new Form to keep for your records. 

PLEASE BE ADVISED THAT WE ARE UNABLE TO DISCLOSE YOUR BENEFICIARY  

DESIGNATION INFORMATION OVER THE PHONE 




